
 
ATTENTION 

Eco Golf Club to Temporarily Close  
for Pump Station Improvements 

 
Start Date: May 5, 2025 

Estimated Completion Date: July 7, 2025 
 
The City of Hollywood Department of Public Utilities is finalizing construction of a new 
pump station that will serve Deep Injection Wells 3 and 4 at the South Regional Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. This facility is located on the grounds of the Eco Golf Club, 1451 Taft Street. 
 
Construction is scheduled to take place daily from approximately 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and will 
involve work in the northern portion of the golf course to install high-voltage infrastructure for 
Florida Power & Light to power the new pump station. 
 
This project is part of the City’s ongoing efforts to meet state-mandated requirements to 
eliminate ocean outfalls by 2025, as outlined in Florida law. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding as we complete this critical 
infrastructure improvement. To minimize inconvenience, the Department of Parks, Recreation 
and Cultural Arts is offering special discounted rates at Orangebrook Golf & Country Club for 
Eco Golf Club patrons during the construction period. Club patrons can call 954-921-3404 for 
more details. 
 
For more information on the pump station improvement project, please call (954) 921-3930. 


